
Zeinabova, Bianka 

Subject: FW: Moscrop Secondary Dry Grad 

From: Jean Wong [mailto:jeanljwong@hotmail.com] 
Sent: January-13-17 3:00 PM 
To: sav .dhaliwalCruburnaby.ca 
Subject: Moscrop Secondary Dry Grad 

Mr. Dhaliwal, 

I am writing on behalf of Moscrop's dry grad committee asking if the City of Burnaby can support us in reviving 

the dry grad event at Moscrop. We have not had a dry grad for 5 years and this year, there is enough interest 

shown by the grads to have one. The Burnaby Now is going to be writing a series of articles on our event 

including this article that came out today: http://www.burnabynow.com/news/education/burnaby-school-s­

first-dry-grad-in-five-years-needs-help-1. 7162617 

Bumaby school's first dry g1·ad in five years needs help 

www.burnabynow.com 

A pair of Moscrop Secondary School moms is 

determined to get a dry grad celebration off the 

ground at their kids' school for the first time in five 

years. To make it happen, Jean Wong and Sandra ... 

Please let us know if you are able to donate some prizes or help by giving a monetary donation. 

Thank you 

Best regards, 

Jean Wong 

Moscrop dry grad co-chair 
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